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PROPOSED ROOF PLAN 

Note:
All dimensions to be checked on site. 
Drawing subject to all statutory 
approvals. Boundaries are shown 
indicatively.
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PROPOSED ATTIC (ROOF-SPACE) PLAN 

Note:
All dimensions to be checked on site. 
Drawing subject to all statutory 
approvals. Boundaries are shown 
indicatively.
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PROPOSED SECOND FLOOR PLAN 

Note:
All dimensions to be checked on site. 
Drawing subject to all statutory 
approvals. Boundaries are shown 
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PROPOSED FIRST FLOOR PLAN 

Note:
All dimensions to be checked on site. 
Drawing subject to all statutory 
approvals. Boundaries are shown 
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PROPOSED GROUND FLOOR PLAN 

Note:
All dimensions to be checked on site. 
Drawing subject to all statutory 
approvals. Boundaries are shown 
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PROPOSED LOWER GROUND FLOOR PLAN 

Note:
All dimensions to be checked on site. 
Drawing subject to all statutory 
approvals. Boundaries are shown 
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PROPOSED SECTION  A - A 

Note:
All dimensions to be checked on site. 
Drawing subject to all statutory 
approvals. Boundaries are shown 
indicatively.
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PROPOSED SECTION  B - B 

Note:
All dimensions to be checked on site. 
Drawing subject to all statutory 
approvals. Boundaries are shown 
indicatively.
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PROPOSED SECTION  C - C 

Note:
All dimensions to be checked on site. 
Drawing subject to all statutory 
approvals. Boundaries are shown 
indicatively.
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PROPOSED FRONT (W) ELEVATION

Note:
All dimensions to be checked on site. 
Drawing subject to all statutory 
approvals. Boundaries are shown 
indicatively.
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Note:
All dimensions to be checked on site. 
Drawing subject to all statutory 
approvals. Boundaries are shown 
indicatively.
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PROPOSED SIDE (SOUTH) ELEVATION 

Note:
All dimensions to be checked on site. 
Drawing subject to all statutory 
approvals. Boundaries are shown 
indicatively.
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PROPOSED SITE  SECTION  C - C 

Note:
All dimensions to be checked on site. 
Drawing subject to all statutory 
approvals. Boundaries are shown 
indicatively.
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